
 

 

 

 

 

2024 Host Families Needed! 
 

   
 

Please consider hosting Chatham Anglers player(s) during the upcoming 2024 season 

(early June – mid August).  It’s easy and fun!  You get to know players from universities 

across the country, which often leads to special memories and lifetime friends. 
 

Host families only need to provide players with: 

1. a private bedroom (two players in a room with two beds is fine),  

2. access to a shared indoor bathroom/shower,  

3. access to a washer/dryer, and   

4. WiFi internet and A/C (at least in their bedroom)    
 

The team provides players their post-game meals and the players are responsible for their 

other meals, although they do appreciate if you have cereal, snacks, bread, lunch meat, etc. 

on hand for them.  The players are expected to do their own laundry and the games have 

them away from home for much of the day & evening.  
 

Host Family benefits include: 

 Receive $100/week per player 

 Invitation to a June pre-season Organization kick-off meal event.  

 Enjoy an in season “Meet the Players” lunch at Chatham Bars Inn,  

 Experience a mid-season Barbeque feast under the lights at Veterans Field 

 Experience on field recognition at our end-of-season “Host Family Night”   

 Receive other unique souvenirs & gifts. 
 

Please consider opening your hearts and homes to this great experience. Dozens of Anglers 

have gone on to illustrious careers in the major leagues.  You could host the next Jeremy 

Pena, Alek Manoah, Spencer Torkelson, or Kris Bryant, all recent Chatham Anglers! 

 

For more information, please contact Sue Thomas, Chatham Anglers 

Housing Director, (774) 836-0112   madison.2@comcast.net  

mailto:madison.2@comcast.net

